
 

 

 

 

February 18, 2025 

 

 

 

RE: Letter of Support for The Dream Center of Baldwin County 

To whom it may concern:  

The Baldwin County Commission is pleased to see what The Dream Center of 

Baldwin County has done for the community in the last year. It is the Baldwin County 

Commission’s mission to “provide customer-focused services to people who live, work and 

visit Baldwin County so they can enjoy a safe and thriving community and experience our 

unique heritage and natural resources.” Therefore, we recognize The Dream Center of 

Baldwin County as an organization making a significant contribution to those who live and 

work in our thriving community.  

Under the directorship of Joe Aldrete, Executive Director and former long-time 

Baldwin County Sheriff’s Chaplain and youth advocate with Juvenile Justice, we believe the 

services provided by The Dream Center of Baldwin County are vital for the future of our 

county’s at-risk youth. The Baldwin County Commission is truly appreciative of the work of 

The Dream Center and would like to offer our support for this organization and its current 

growth initiative.  

With the help of area businesses, individuals, and organizations, The Dream Center of 

Baldwin County can make an even bigger impact in the lives of youth and their families in 

our community.  

 

Sincerely, 

             

 

      MATTHEW P. MCKENZIE, Chairman 

      Baldwin County Commission 
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